
August 26, 2019 
 
Mayor Jenkins opened the regular meeting of the Gaylord City Council with a prayer by Council Member 
Sharrard at 7:00pm on Monday August 26th, 2019, in the City Council Chambers, located in the Gaylord City Hall, 
305 East Main Street, Gaylord, Michigan. The Pledge of Allegiance followed the invocation. 
 
Members Present: Wishart, Jenkins, Johnson, Ouellette, Sharrard, Hartz, and Witt.  
 
Members Absent: None. 
 
Motion by Ouellette, supported by Hartz to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the August 12th meeting 
and accept them as presented. 
 
Ayes:  Unanimous.  Motion carried. 
 
Public Comment:  Mr. Mark Hansen, 615 West Sheldon Street, asked if there was any city regulation forbidding 
the release of engine brakes in the City limits. 
 
Motion by Sharrard, supported by Witt to allow Gaylord Community Productions to use Fairview Cemetery on 
September 28th, 2019 for their annual cemetery stroll.   
 
Ayes:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.   
 
Motion by Johnson, supported by Hartz to approve the signing of the MEDC Façade Grant Agreement.   
 
Ayes:  Unanimous.  Motion carried.   
 
No other business was presented and the meeting was adjourned at 7:51 p.m.   
 
Kim Awrey, City Clerk 
 
John Jenkins, Mayor 


